
Thanks to so many of you who make this work possible, 2022 was another big
year for our team in Guatemala. We redefined our mission and vision statement
and set big goals, and we're hopeful that if we keep fighting every day, we'll see
more and more families reunited and less and less children institutionalized. A
big step towards bridging this gap is foster care, something we've implemented
and continue to grow in the community of Huehuetenango.  
Here's a look at some of our impact this last year: 







74%

13.5%

12.5%

54.8%

22.9%

22.3%


